Marius Miklea

From: Holly Adams

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2021 2:20 PM
To: corporate

Subject: Nita Lake development

Dear Mayor and Council,

| am against the re-zoning proposal RZ1157. This is a tranquil and peaceful part of Whislter. My main concern about the
proposed development at 5298 Alta Lake Road is that it’s being built on natural green space. Once it’s gone it’s gone for
ever. There is already significant development around this small lake. There aren’t many parks in Creekside and taking
away this wooded area and developing it as proposed will create more density, traffic, noise and light pollution and
change Creekside for the worse. It would be sad to see this land destroyed.

Thanks for taking the time to read this. Holly
Holly Adams

Whistler, BC VBEOMA4



